
     
 

                     

 

15 November 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

PTFA Fundraisers at Christmas 
Our PTFA are running two fundraising initiatives for St Cuthbert’s this Christmas: a R/KS1 and 
KS2 Christmas Film Night and a Christmas Hamper and Raffle drive. 
 

1. Christmas Film Nights 
All children who want to attend the Christmas Film nights will be welcome to join us. We are 
asking for voluntary contributions where possible to help with school fundraising. Please donate 
whatever you can. The Christmas Film Nights will be held on: Monday 13 December for R/KS1 
and Tuesday 14 December for KS2 from 2.00pm until 4.00pm. Please note the dates in your 
diary if you’re interested. More information will follow.  
 

2. Christmas Hamper and Raffle Drive 
The PTFA are organising Christmas hampers to raffle online alongside other brilliant prizes to 
raise much needed funds for St Cuthbert’s. They have come up with a brilliant idea! They are 
asking for families to make colour themed donations to make up the hampers. See below for 
examples:   
 

 
If your child is in the following classes, please donate as follows: 
 
Nursery and Reception – red or yellow items 
Year 1 and Year 2 – orange or green items 
Year 3 and Year 4 – purple or blue items 
Year 5 and Year 6 – pink or white items 
 
The PTFA are asking for any donations to be made on Friday 26 November when we are having 
a non-uniform day for all of the children to enjoy. Please donate whatever you can within your 
child’s chosen colour theme but we are more than happy to accept anything you can spare. 
Tickets will go on sale for the hampers on the 29th November.  
 
If you would like to discuss this further or have any other queries, please do not hesitate to 
contact us.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mrs Bullerwell 
Headteacher 

 


